
~ .VERMONT 

State ofVermont 

Department ofEnvironmental Conservation 
Watershed Management Divis ion 
One National Life Drive, Main Bldg, 2 nd Floor 
Montpelier Vf o5620-3522 

Agency of Natw·a/ Resources 

Mr. David K. Allerton, P.E. 
City of Burlington Public Works 
645 Pine Street 
Burlington VT 05402 

SUBJECT: Revocation of NPDES Discharge Permit 3-1558, VT0120036 

Dear Mr. Allerton: 

The Department of Environmental Conservation's Watershed Management Division 
recently concluded a 30-day public notice comment period (September 30, 2015) for 
revocation of the above referenced National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System 
(NPDES) discharge permit. No comments were received during the comment period . 
This is final notification that NPDES discharge permit 3-1558 issued to the City of 
Burlington is hereby revoked . The City of Burlington no longer has authorization to 
discharge treated contaminated groundwater from the Moran Plant project. Submittal 
of monthly monitoring reports is no longer required . Annual operating fees were 
current at the time of revocation. 

If you have any questions, please contact Carole Fowler at 802-490-6106. 

Signed this ?->O'<(\. day of 0c~~201 5. 

Alyssa B. Schuren, Commissioner 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Ernest F. Kelley, Manager 
Wastewater Management Pro ram 
Watershed Management Divi ion 

cc: 	 To all on the public notice distribution list for NPDES discharge permits 
File copy 3-1 558, City of Burlington - Moran Plant (electronic copy only) 

Regional Offices - Barre/Essex Jct.fRutland/Springfield/St. Johnsbury 


	State of Vermont issuing a Revocation for NPDES Discharge Permit 3-1558 for the City of Burlington



